
Hello residents, family and friends! 
         Spring has sprung!  Hope you all are doing well!  Mount Washington Care 
Center activities department goal is to always give our residents the best quality 
of life while they are here in the facility and the best activities they enjoy.   
          Last month we had the MWPC-Joyful Noise to choir to entertain our 
residents some best Gospel music and songs from their generation.  We also 
have an Easter Egg Hunt with our residents and a visit from the easter bunny to 
every resident out or inside their rooms.  The Board of Election was in the facility 
on April 15th to assist some of our residents who requested absentee Ballot to 
vote.  We also had David Wayne come in and entertain our residents during our 
resident’s monthly birthday party and the ladies enjoyed his performance.  We 
also went to Walmart and had lunch at the Golden Corral for our outings.  
Unfortunately, we must cancel our Bus Ride for 2nd floor residents due to too 
much rain and flooding. 
 
Save the Dates: 
      5/05 – Celebrate the Cinco de Mayo-ALL DAY 
      5/08 – Mother’s Day Party w/ Brian Brenner @ 2:30 P.M. in 1st floor DR 
      5/11 – Mother’s Day Bingo @ 2:30 p.m. -1st Floor Dining ROOM 
      5/12-5/16 – To celebrate Nursing Home Week with all week festivities! 
      5/15-Petting Zoo-4-6 p.m. 
      5/20-Bus Ride/ice Cream for 2nd floor residents @ 2pm 
      5/22 – MWPC-Joyful Noise Choir @ 2 P.M. 
      5/23 – Memorial Day Grill Out @11:30 Shady Nook-Residents/family and Staff 
      5/26 – Memorial Day Bingo for residents @ 2:30 p.m. 1st floor dining room 
      5/27 – Residents Outing to BUTTERBEES @ 10:30 a.m. 
      5/28 – Residents Monthly Birthday Party w/ Randy @ 2:30 p.m. 
 
Please help us celebrate residents’ May Birthday: 
       5/08 – Janel C.                                     5/18 - Gregory G.       
       5/20 – John M.                                      5/20 – Mary H. 
       5/22 – Edward B.                                 5/30 – Gladys F. 
       5/30 – Addie V.                                      5/31 – Betty W. 
       5/31 – Larry P.     
       
Our department would like to say bye to Chloe!  Chloe has been in our 
department for over 4 years.  She has just graduated High School when she first 
come and work for us every weekend while she is going to college to be a Nurse 
Practitioner.  She is moving to pursue her career at Anderson mercy.  Chloe is   

 



tremendous part of our department, it bittersweet and we are all going to miss 
her at the same time, we are so proud of her and all her accomplishments. 
 
On her behalf, Jackie Pinkelton transferred to our department from the Dietary 
department, and we would like to welcome her. 
 
Happy Mother’s Day to all the mom’s and Happy Memorial Day to all our heroes 
who sacrifice their life to give us freedom in this country!!! 
 
                
MTWCC-ACTIVITIES                         Josie, Chloe, Cheryl, Neveah and Amy 
 
 

  


